

Selectmen's Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
05/14/2021

A true recordis recorded:

Present were: Marc Bernier Brad Totten

\_\_\_\_\_

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

## **Administrative:**

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

## Other Business:

Jim Murphy came in to ask the Selectmen about purchasing fill out of the Town pit Lewis Hill Rd. Mr. Murphy was also asking if in fact he was still on the Board of Appeals.

The Chair of the Planning Board came in to talk about the Planning Board stipend, requesting to be paid once per year. Suggested last pay period in December.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30, Marc made the motion, Brad seconded it.